Individualized Course of Action
Community Based Family Team Meetings
CPPC Coordinator is still working with the ICA workgroup to determine next steps for Community Based Family Team Meetings. No CBFTMs are taking place in FY22 until we are provided further instruction. We are, however, offering what we are calling resource meetings. Contact Sarah (shohanshelt@gmail.com) if you’d like more information.

Neighborhood Networking
Website
The CPPC Coordinator is still sending out weekly updates and updates the website daily. The website mail ID is updated weekly if not more frequently. If your information or a co-worker’s information has recently changed or if you’d like to be added to the list, please let Sarah know.

Meetings
CPPC Coordinator is attending all three provider meetings as time allows and serving as the Madison County Cares secretary. CPPC Coordinator or representative has had 100% attendance at all statewide and regional CPPC meetings in FY22. 

Al’s Pals
CPPC Coordinator has completed two in person visits (I-35) and five virtual visits (Wee Learners and Indianola Preschool). All requested supplies have been delivered. Remaining visits will take place in the spring.

Miscellaneous
CPPC Coordinator is serving on the fall and spring CPPC Statewide Meeting planning committees.

CPPC Coordinator is serving on the CPPC Plan/Reporting Form Workgroup. CPPC Coordinator worked to create a portion of the new reporting form. 

CPPC Coordinator was asked to serve on a committee (as part of the Community Partnership Executive Committee she already serves on) to review and revise the CPPC Logic Model. We will be meeting in January. More information to come as I’ll be looking for your input!

Policy and Practice Change
CPPC Coordinator has been working to assist in the development of a new CPPC statewide reporting form with a statewide subcommittee. The new form aims to better capture individual site’s projects and outcomes.

CPPC Coordinator will also be working on a subcommittee to revise the CPPC Logic Model beginning this month. 

Shared Decision-Making Team
Parent Partner Updates
No updates were given.

Recruiting New Members
We currently have two openings in Marion County, one in Warren County and one in Madison County for voting members. 

If you are interested in making decisions regarding funding in Madison, Marion and Warren counties, please contact Sarah at shohanshelt@gmail.com for more information.

